
From: procurement.db@wipo.int [mailto:procurement.db@wipo.int]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 3:03 PM 

To: envsan@t-online.hu 
Subject: Your Registration with UNGM 

 

UNGM  
United Nations Global Marketplace  

Your Registration with WIPO has been Accepted 

Your UNGM registration number is 237942  

Your UNGM username is envsan@t-online.hu  

Remember to quote them in all correspondence 

We are pleased to inform you that the interest your company has expressed in doing business with 

WIPO has been registered. 

 

The WIPO registration process does not imply that your company is pre-qualified for any WIPO 

requirement.  

 

Please note that WIPO reserves the right to vet your company at a later stage, either during the 

tendering phase of the procurement process or before contract award. 

 

Thank you for you interest in doing business with WIPO. 

 

Best regards.  

 

Procurement and Travel Division 

 

World Intellectual Property Organization  

WIPO also recommends that you subscribe to the Tender Alert Service in order to receive United 

Nations business opportunities via email on a daily basis. To subscribe, go to www.ungm.org, log into 

your UNGM account and click on the tab "Registration"/ "Tender Alert Service".  

Click here to download the Tender Alert Service guideline. 

 

 


